This is a reminder that you may access Math and Language Placement Tests TODAY through June 11th. 
· The purpose of placement tests is to make sure you know which math and second language class to take (when you are ready to take either type of class). The results of these tests in no way determines your success at Centre—they are simply meant to make sure you are placed in the correct math and language courses.

· Placement testing will open on Tuesday May 28th and will be available through June 11th. 

· Go to the website (Placement Tests | Centre College) for detailed instructions and everything you need to know about placement tests.

Remember, you can go to the quick reference guide at New Student Next Steps | Centre College  to follow the summer timeline.



